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From: Joyce Lu 
Sent: Friday, October 16, 2020 3:27:17 PM
To: City Council; rod.dembowski@kingcounty.gov; Colleen Kelly; Debbie Tarry 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Oppose Shoreline Shelter construction
Sensitivity: Normal

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of Shoreline. Do not click l inks or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Hello:

I am shoreline resident, my name is Huan Lu, I oppose the low barrier shelter proposes at 165th ST. Please kindly consider our opposition.

Thanks!

Huan
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